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Pumpkin Heroes 

Thank you to everyone who brought in a pumpkin for our 

Pumpkins of Light assembly.  The standard was incredible 

and reminded us all that Jesus is the light of the world.  

Thank you to Mrs Pulle, Ann Peach and the Ethos Council 

for organising.  

 

 

 

Fireworks 

Tickets for our firework event are now on sale at the 

school office and on ParentPay.  Alternatively, you can 

purchase them from Pear Tree Farm Shop and The Bear’s 

Head (cash only).   

The PTA have arranged (along 

with the firework display  

company) to hold a raffle to win 

the chance to press the button to 

set off the fireworks.  It will be 

done remotely so the  

winner won't be too close to the 

fireworks.  Tickets are £1 and 

available in class up until 9am on 

Thursday 4th November.   

 

Maternity Leave 

We would like to wish Mrs Cassettari all the very best as 

she begins her maternity leave.  We can’t wait to meet the 

little one! 

Parking 

Unfortunately, we have received complaints from local 

residents about parking.  Please park considerately and 

don’t block driveways.  If we receive further complaints, 

we will request a visit from the PCSO.   

Brereton Bears 

After half term, Brereton Bears will be based in School 

House on a Monday morning and a Friday evening.   

Dates  

Monday 1st November—Inset Day 

Tuesday 2nd November - Pupils return to school 

Thursday 4th November - PTA Firework Event 

Friday 5th November - Non-uniform in return for Elfridges 

gifts 

Thursday 11th November - KS2 Remembrance Service 

(TBC) 

Friday 26th November - PTA Christmas Fair 

Friday 3rd December - EYFS Nativity  

Wednesday 8th December - KS1 Nativity performances  

Monday 13th December - Whole School theatre trip 

Friday 17th December - Carol Service (TBC) 
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Harvest Collection 

Today we delivered out donations to the Cheshire, Wirral 

and Halton Race and Equality Centre.  Thank you to  

everyone who gave so generously, we are sure the  

donations will be gratefully 

received.   

 

 

Book Review Challenge 

Our Patron of Reading, Mrs Winward, and Mrs Wood have 

added a book review challenge to complete over half term 

to Showbie.  Please encourage your child to have a go.  

Their review could take any form - I know Y5&6 are great 

at making animated clips!   

Parent Consultations 

Thank you to everyone who made time to talk with class 

teachers this week.  Particular thanks to those who had 

appointments rescheduled.  Just a reminder that Y5  

consultations will now be on Thursday 4th November.   

If you ever have any issues or concerns please do not  

hesitate to get in touch.   

Local Library 

Holmes Chapel library have set up a special display to  

support our reading challenge.  Do pop in and have a look! 

 

 

Residential Visits 

Year 6 and Year 2 should now have received letters about 

their upcoming residentials.  We are just finalising the  

itinerary for Year 4 and we can then send their letter out. 

Non-Uniform Donations 

Thank you to everyone who donated items today.  These 

will be used on out Bottle or Children’s Tombola stalls at 

our Christmas Fair.   
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